

Trafalgar Elementary School

4170 Trafalgar Street, Vancouver, BC, V6L 2M5 Tel: 604-713-5475 Fax: 604-713-5477

2013 January

Dear Parents and Guardians,

The Intermediate Choir's second term is underway with Grade 7 parent Elaine Cotton once again volunteering to lead the group.

The choir is open to all students from Grades 4-7. The fee for this term, \$25, will cover necessary music, costumes, props, and an honorarium for our accompanist, Joy Bruce.

Rehearsals are held in the Activity Room Thursday mornings at 8:15. If cancellations or changes need to be made, parents will be notified by email.

Students are welcome to attend one rehearsal as guests if they need to make up their minds. If your child is interested in making a commitment to the choir, please fill in the form below and return it to the box marked "Intermediate Choir" on the counter outside the office. **Make your cheque payable to the Trafalgar PAC.**

Sincerely,	
Adele Tremblay, Principal	
Intermediate Choir Form	
My child choir for Term Two.	is interested in joining the
Division: Teacher:	
Email address (print clearly)	

I am submitting a cheque for \$25 payable to the Trafalgar PAC